
Looking for new and/or gently worn clean coats for Pittsburghers in need
Collecting Friday evening, October 18th before the Varsity Football game 
Look for cheerleaders outside the home gates between 6:30 and 7:30pm

All sizes needed - especially children and adult XL-4X.  Gloves, hats and scarves also accepted.

* Unable to drop off at the game, no worries, contact jenene@comcast.net to coordinate drop off or pick up

PLEASE SHARE YOUR WARMTH

NA CHEER COAT DRIVE 
SUPPORTING NORTH HILLS COMMUNITY OUTREACH


